

State of New Hampshire

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

CONCORD

1318 Goffstown Road Manchester, NH 03102-2326

November 7, 2017

Debra A. Howard, Executive Director N.H. Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Recommendation for the Clean Energy Fund, DE 14-238 & DE 11-250

Dear Ms. Howard,

Please advise the Commission that I am in support of the position taken by Senators Bradley and Feltes regarding the recommendation for the Clean Energy Fund in their letter to you of October 13, 2017, with reference to order 25,950 in the above-captioned dockets.

I agree that five million dollars from the settlement agreement should be deposited in the Renewable Energy Fund as recommended by the Senators in their letter.

Thank you for your consideration,

Respectfully,

Robert A. Backus

Representative Hillsborough District 19

Ranking member, Science, Technology and Energy Committee

TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964